

Ms. Erin & Ms. Kimberly's School Supply List 2019 – 2020

Dear Parents,

We hope you and your child are getting excited about starting Pre-K! As we begin to get ready for the next school year, we are asking parents to purchase a few additional items that will be used as general classroom supplies.

Last year, we tried using an Amazon wish list to request items. Parents gave us a lot of positive feedback so, we are doing it again this year. The link is here:

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/10T3DVZ7WDK8F?ref =wl share

The list can be sorted by priority and we are asking all families to purchase the following:

- o Three items that are marked Highest or High priority
- o One other item you choose from the list
- Box of tissues

You can have the items shipped directly to the school: Berlin Elementary School, Attn: Erin Jenkins/Kimberly Macica, 53 School Street, Berlin, NY 12022, or you can choose to have them sent to your home and you can bring them in on our Parent Orientation day in September.

Most of these items can also be found at local stores. It is <u>NOT</u> necessary to purchase them from Amazon if you do not wish to. If you purchase the items from another location just let us know so we can adjust our list online.

We welcome your feedback as this is something new. We hope it will work well again for families!

Everyone will also need:

- 1 pair of Velcro-close sneakers that can be left at school
- Large t-shirt for an art smock
- Reusable water bottle
- Lunch box if your child will be bringing their own lunch to school
- Small blanket for rest time. No pillows or toys please.
- Full change of clothing (shirt, pants, underwear and socks). Please put into gallon-size storage bag that is provided.

Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to seeing you next year! If you have any questions, please e-mail erin.jenkins@questar.org.

Warmly,